
Westfield Primary School  

Please be reminded - The school office is closed between 8:30am - 9:15am and 2:50pm - 3:30pm.  

Please leave a message or email school.  

Thank you, Miss Pope  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk             sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Promoting independence, individuality and an inquisitive mind. 

Star of the week 14th May 

Willow -  Mason Coombes 

Cherry -  Layla Prescott 

Maple - Ella Farrow 

Larch - Zak Connolly 

Birch - Erin Chukuma 

Oak -  Demi-Lee Sunter 

Tidiest Classroom - Larch 

Lunchtime award - Oak  

Attendance 14th May  

Willow 90% 

Cherry 98.4% 

Maple - 91.1% 

Larch 91.3% 

Birch - 97.8%  

Oak 91.6% 

Well done to Cherry Class with 98.4% 

Star of the week 21st May 

Willow -  Amelia Dutton  

Cherry -  George Howard 

Maple - Sky Mills 

Larch - Luke Price 

Birch - Ella Jackson 

Oak -  Max Cliff 

Tidiest Classroom - Maple 

Lunchtime award -  Oak 

Attendance 21st May  

Willow 87.8% 

Cherry 95.8% 

Maple - 94% 

Larch 96.2% 

Birch - 99.1%  

Oak 87.4% 

Well done to Birch Class with 99.1% 
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Send your name in to space! 

We have had many excellent entries for the space 
competition. All entries to be in by this Friday please. 



The month of May is Local History Month and we will be celebrating Runcorn’s local history on Friday 28th 
May, which is the last day of term. On this day, each class will be learning about an aspect of the history of 

Runcorn, with a particular focus on Norton Priory and how this site has changed over time. 
Also on this day (Friday 28th May), we are inviting children to dress up in either the theme of a medieval 

person or a person from British history. 
  

Ideas for medieval dressing up could include: 
● knight 
● king 
● queen 
● jester 

  
Dressing up is optional and please recycle, create or re-use what you can, rather than spending money on a 
costume. Be as creative as you like when putting together your outfit. If you choose not to dress up, then 

come into school wearing your school uniform. 
We thank you for your continued support at home and in school. 

  
Mrs Mcilroy and Mrs Cieslar 

Local history day - Friday 28th May


